
Cender, Laura 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Laura T. Smith- Physics < lsphysics@att.net> 
Wednesday, March 04, 2020 9:48 AM 
(ender, Laura 
[External_Sender] Re: NRC License No. 21-32665-01 Pending Amendment Request -
Clarifying Question 

It is Speer Smith, but the state of Michigan had to put in a hyphen as there system could not print it 
otherwise, but on my ss# and how I changed it was 
Speer Smith. 

I know I chose a confusing name ... right 
Thanks Laura from one to another. 

Laura Speer Smith 

On Wednesday, March 4, 2020, 10:38:57 AM EST, Gender, Laura <laura.cender@nrc.gov> wrote: 

Hello Laura, 

I am currently processing your NRC licensing request for Macomb Physicians Group, P.L.L.C. regarding updating your 
last name. To clarify, should your last name be listed as Speer Smith, or Speer-Smith with a hyphen? 

In the letter provided the name is listed without a hyphen, but I noted that your driver's license does include the hyphen. 

Thank you, 
Laura Gender 

Laura Gender 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Materials Licensing Branch 

E-mail: Laura.Cender@nrc.gov 

Phone: (630) 829-9712 
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